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June 12, 2020 

 

Mysheika Roberts 

Columbus City Health Department  

240 Parsons Ave 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

Dear Dr. Roberts, 

 

Project No. 02520011RH1021 

  

The Ohio Department of Health has completed a review of funding for the Reproductive Health and 

Wellness Program (RHWP).  As a result of the review, additional funds will be available for your 

agency for the remainder of the grant year.   

 

Your agency is eligible to receive $69,000 in additional RHWP funds. The additional funds must 

support services provided under the following Deliverable(s) through March 31, 2021: 

 Deliverable #2 - $24,000 

 Deliverable #6 - $45,000 

 

Your agency must submit a budget revision based on $969,000. Your revised budget revision must 

reflect the revised deliverable amounts for the following deliverables: 

 Deliverable #2 - $198,000 

 Deliverable #6 - $45,000 

 

Your budget must be submitted no later than July 6, 2020 via the (Internet) Grants Management 

Information System (GMIS) and in accordance with ODH Grants Administration Policies and 

Procedures (GAPP), or your agency may lose its opportunity for these additional funds. Please note 

that failure to meet the budget revision deadline will result in loss of these funds.  No appeals will 

be accepted. 

 

Your agency will receive a revised Notice of Award after the budget revision is approved by ODH.  

Since this budget revision is required by ODH to adjust your grant award, it will not count against the 

number of budget revisions available this fiscal year.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact your RHWP Consultant, Katherine Dean at 614-995-7075 or 

Katherine.Dean@odh.ohio.gov or Michelle Clark at Michelle.Clark@odh.ohio.gov or 614-728-0774. 

Sincerely, 

 

Michelle Clark 

mailto:Michelle.Clark@odh.ohio.gov


 

 

Michelle Clark, Administrator 

Reproductive Health and Wellness Program 

 

   C:  Program Director 

 GMIS Subgrantee file 
 

 


